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Dates for your 
diary:   
4th October 
Y4 Bishops House 
trip 
Parents evening 
 
 

5th October 
Family Faith Fun 
 
6TH October 
Parents evening 
 
10th October 
Individual photos 
 
12th October 
Good to Be Me day 
Passport to Porter 
Croft 
 
13th October 
Y2 Whirlowhall 
farm trip 
 
14th October 
Y5 Yorvik trip 
 
19th October 
Y6 Cemetery walk 
Y2 Sir Scallywag 
workshop 
 
21th October 
Intra Health Flu 
vaccinations 
 
31th October 
INSET DAY 
 

Road Closure 
A polite reminder, parking on double yellow 
lines is illegal. Please ensure you park 
responsibly when you are dropping off your 
children, thank you. We are looking for 
parent volunteers to help man the road 
closure at the start and end of the day.  
Please let the office know if you are able to 
help either 8.30-9am or 3-3.30pm. Thank 
you.  
 

Parents Evenings 
These take place next week on Tuesday 4th 
October and Thursday 6th October. You will 
be sent home a time slot. This is a good 
opportunity to meet the teacher and ask any 
questions you may have. 

 

Coffee Mornings 
Tuesday 4th Oct – Autism workshop 
                              -Being a Parent workshop 
Tuesday 1st Nov- FS2 KS1 Maths workshop 
Tuesday 15th Nov – KS2 Maths workshop 

School Council 
Congratulations to these pupils who have 
been recently elected as school council 
members. 
Y1- Osman and Hazielle 
Y2-Raahil and Maily 
Y3-Elizabeth and Mohamed 
Y4-Rame and Zoya T 
Y5- Rayyan and Ruta 
Y6- Emre and Marwa 

Their first task was to meet the Lord Mayor  
of Sheffield Sioned-Mair Richards and the Lord 

Mayor of South Yorkshire Oliver Coppard. 
Good to Be Me day 

Passport to Porter Croft 
The children have been learning about their 

different heritages and cultures, which they 

would like to share with you on  

Wednesday 12th October. 

Parents and friends are invited into school 

from 2.30pm to visit classrooms, look at our 

pupils work and hear one or two songs along 

the way.  

Trips  
We have lots of exciting trips planned for our 

pupils in order to enhance their learning and 

enrich the curriculum. They provide our 

children with experiences they may not be 

able to have outside of school. However, we 

are struggling with a lack of engagement from 

parents about returning permission slips and 

contributing towards the costs of the trips. 

Sadly, we will cancel future trips if families are 

unable to contribute. If you are struggling to 

pay, please speak to the office staff.  

 
Thank you 
Cath Thomas 
Headteacher  
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so that you don’t run up any debts.  

 

Packed Lunches 
Please ensure you send your child with a 
healthy packed lunch. We are unable to heat 
up food for pupils, ideally they should have a 
sandwich and a healthy snack. Sending your 
child in with just biscuits, chocolate bars or 
take away food (ie KFC, MacDonald’s, cold  
separation. 
 
 

Nut Allergies 
We now have a number of pupils in school 
who are allergic to nuts. Please be vigilant 
about not sending in nuts products for your 
child to have in school. Thank you.   
 
Thank you 
Cath Thomas 
Headteacher 

 

 
 
 
 

  

 

 


